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A MESSAGE FROM MRS DAVEY
We are so very nearly there! Tomorrow we say farewell to

the children in Year 6. It is going to be tough. They are a fun
year. They have worked hard and have made us proud on so
many occasions. I know that they will face their new chapter
with courage and resilience and all the many other character
traits they have acquired over the years. I feel privileged to
have been part of their story, albeit in a very small way. I

hope to hear of their journeys as the years go by and I know
that they will delight their new teachers and peers. 

I would like to thank so many people for supporting us at
SPW as we have faced joy and tragedy. It has been a very

challenging time in many ways but it has also been
momentous, joyous and brimming with laughter. 

Please enjoy the holiday but may I repeat my request of
making sure that your children are reading in whatever form
that takes. it may be that they prefer audiobooks, graphic

novels, comics or blogs and podcasts. The more exposure to
varied vocabulary the better. 

Mrs Davey
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Dates for Autumn Term 1A



Stores which will vote on our project
 Please see below a list of stores taking part in the voting on your project. 

2202 Broadwater Stevenage Superstore SG2 8DT
 3213 Stevenage Extra SG1 1ES

 4775 Woolmer Green Express Express SG3 6FP
 6131 Old Stevenage Express Express SG1 3EF

 6546 Stevenage Chells Express Express SG2 0LU
 6565 Hitchin Station Lyon Express Express SG4 9SP
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To check the location of any of the above stores, please go to the Tesco website here:
http://www.tesco.com/store-locator/uk

 
 To vote, you will need to make a purchase within store of any value. You will receive

one token per transaction and it's not necessary to purchase a carrier bag in order to
receive a token.

The project with the highest number of votes across the region will receive £1,500 , the second
placed project £1,000  , and the third placed project £500

We applied for Funding for  equipment to start, build and grow our garden and Forest School. This will
allow the children to help garden, grow and provide fruit and vegetables to our school.

We are delighted to let you know that our application to Tesco Stronger Starts
has been successful and our project will be put forward to a customer vote in

Tesco stores. Voting will commence in store from the first week in July 2025
until the end of September 2025

July is here!!

Please do sign up for this wonderful camp. I would very
much like to build up netball alongside dodgeball in this
school. 
Netball is a sport for everyone. Even I play it! 
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This week the recipients of the St Paul’s Walden Certificate of
Excellence are:

Willows: Reception     Tommy and Olivia
Rowans: Year 1          Jessie and Jaxx
            Year 2          Abigail and Max
Silver Birches:
             Year 3         Mudiwa and Logan 
             Year 4         Monty and Lilly
Oaks:     Year 5         Matthew and Isabelle
             Year 6         Ferne and Aarian

       

 
 

This week two children from each year group
who have worked consistently hard all year were

rewarded with an extra special Paul Walden
Certificate of Excellence. All the teachers found

it very difficult to choose just two children.
A big well done !
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This year we have thought about



Dates For Your Diary
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